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Elliott, Penny

From: Grauer, AJ
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 11:17 AM
To: Elliott, Penny
Subject: FW: Negotiations- letter of intent

Put this email in the board packet 
 

From: Walter, Maureen  
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 11:14 AM 
To: Grauer, AJ 
Cc: Chadwick, Mitch; Broncheau, Christina 
Subject: Negotiations- letter of intent 
 
1-11-12 
 
To Superintendent AJ Grauer and the Sheridan School Board, 
 
This is to inform you that the Sheridan Teachers Association will be starting the negotiation process.  We look 
forward to collaborating with the district to create an agreement that is beneficial to all parties. 
 
Maureen Walter 
STA President 
 


